## Courtesy translation

Mr Marko MIHKELSON Chairman European Union Affairs Committee Riigikogu Lossi Plats 1A, EE – 15165 TALLINN

Brussels, 6 October 2010.

Mr Chairman, Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the Belgian Presidency of the XLIV COSAC, we wish to thank you for your very valuable and pertinent contribution to the discussions that will be held on 25 and 26 October 2010 in Brussels.

The conclusions of the meeting you had with your Latvian, Lithuanian and Polish colleagues will be made available for the COSAC participants via the website and on paper during the conference itself.

We look forward to welcome you very soon in Brussels, and remain,

Yours sincerely,

Philippe Mahoux Co-chair of the Federal Advisory Committee on European Affairs

André Flahaut Speaker of the Chamber of Representatives Chair of the Federal Advisory Committee on European Affairs